Attwala, Pravina

Subject: FW: Notice of Hearing (305 Belview Ave, Woodbridge)

From: Brent Wang

Sent: February-01-21 4:02 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Notice of Hearing (305 Belview Ave, Woodbridge)

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am the owner of 308 Belivew Ave. This is regarding the notice of hear letter (about 305 Belview Ave).
| went to see the structure and | think it is a nice home improvement project and does not impact anyone.
To keep our community beautiful, | support permitting the existing shed.

Thanks,
Weihang Wang

308 Belview Ave, Woodbridge
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